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FOR GENERAL RELEASE 

 

1. SUMMARY AND POLICY CONTEXT: 
 

1.1 To receive the following petitions presented at Council on 17 July 2008 and 
other meetings, and any petitions presented directly to the Environment Cabinet 
Member Meeting. 

 
 

40. (i) To receive the following petition presented at Council on the 17 July by 
Councillor Cobb and signed by 98 people: 
 
As a resident of Sackville Road, just a few doors along from this Surgery, I and 
other neighbours have realised the urgent need for a crossing in this section of 
the road. This is very dangerous spot for both people visiting the Surgery and 
residents trying to cross. I have the backing of local councillors and would ask 
you to sign in agreement. 
 

40. (ii) To receive the following petition presented at Council on the 17 July by 
Councillor Oxley and signed by 98 people: 
 
Parking restrictions in the area surrounding the Hove Methodist Church are 
causing problems to those who use the church premises. With the support of 
the Councillors Brian Oxley and Denise Cobb we are asking the Council to 
consider concessions and would like your support by singing this petition. 
 

40. (iii) To receive the following petition presented at Special Cabinet on the 31 
July by Councillor Morgan and signed by 200 people: 

 
We, the residents of the Wilson Avenue area of East Brighton, call on the 
cabinet to first consult on proposals to create a permanent travellers site on the 
former BMX track in Sheepcote Valley, and to take into account the view of 
residents before a final decision is made. 
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40. (iv) To receive a the following petition at the Environment Cabinet Member 
Meeting presented by Councillor Trevor Alford: 

 
We the undersigned call on Brighton and Hove city council to install a 
crossing in Chalky road to link the Sports Centre / Library / Community 
college site with the Mile Oak Rec AND also give consideration to a 20 
mph speed limit in this location. 
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